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ENERGY SERVICES

One Williams Center

PO. Box 3102

Tulsa, OK 74101-3102
August 5, 2002 918/573-2000

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. Steve Hayden, District Geologist
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Request for Confidentiality
Rosa Unit #361 (Horizontal)
1585’ FSL & 2090’ FWL
Section 1Q(K)-T31N-R5W
API # 30-039-26741
Rio Arriba, NM
Basin Fruitland Coal

Dear Mr. Hayden:

Pursuant to the request of Lance Hobbs, this is Williams Production Company’s request to keep
information on the above well confidential. I am stamping all of my forms “confidential” per Lance
Hobb’s instruction.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

N /L/V Sincerely,

Ms. Tracy Ross
Production Analyst




